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From i/c of Shooting: Mark Johnson 

15 November 2019 

  

Dear parents, 

 

Abingdon School Shooting Club - trip to Stade, Germany - April 2020 

  

Following a number of successful Shooting Club trips to Stade, Germany, we have once again been 

invited for a week in April 2020.  The trip will last a week and will include practice range shooting, 

matches and cultural excursions. 

 

The cost of the trip is likely to be in the region of £600 however this may vary due to some costs being 

spread over the total boys attending and the euro/pound exchange rate varying.  Flight prices are also 

fluctuating at the moment and this can only be confirmed once booked and this relies on firm numbers 

of boys attending.  The total cost will include all travel, insurance, local transport, visits, 

accommodation and meals.  However, we do also advise boys to bring some spending money.  Dates 

are yet to be finalised based on available flights, provisionally they are: 

 

Depart - Abingdon School - Friday 27 March 2020 

Return - Abingdon School - Sunday 5 April 2020 

 

I do hope that your son will be able to join us.  If you would like your son to attend the trip please can 

you complete the Google consent form (https://forms.gle/ZvEv5E7tx6ZiCMaD8) by Friday 29 

November 2019.   

 

Please note that by completing the consent form you are committing to the full cost of the trip, which 

will be added to your next termly bill issued in December 2019. Your form will secure your son’s place 

and the School will then look to make bookings and reservations to procure the best possible deals. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns about the trip, please feel free to contact me by email 

(mark.johnson@abingdon.org.uk) or by phone (01235 849053). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mark Johnson - i/c of shooting 

mark.johnson@abingdon.org.uk 
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